An Garda Síochána

Seirbhísí Corparáideacha Ceanncheathrú An Gharda Síochána Páirc an Fhionnuisce Baile Átha Cliath 8



Corporate Services Garda Headquarters Phoenix Park Dublin 8

Láithreán Gréasain/Web Site: www.garda.ie Ríomh-phoist:/Email: corporate.services@garda.ie



HQCSO_1-532486/19

Mr Michael McAdam South Dublin County Council County Hall Tallaght Dublin 24

Dear Mr McAdam,

On behalf of the Commissioner, the Garda Corporate Services Office wishes to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 19th of August 2019. Your letter has been forwarded to Assistant Commissioner Dublin Metropolitan Region (DMR). The Office of Assistant Commissioner DMR will be in contact with you in due course.

Please contact Assistant Commissioner DMR, An Garda Síochána, Harcourt Square, Dublin 2, (email: Commissioner DMR@garda.ie) should you have any further queries on this matter.

Corporate Services Office, An Garda Síochána.

27 September 2019